RED PANDA GAMES

Date 17 Oct 2024

Bharath Kumar,
3063, Sobha Jasmine Apts,
Green Glen Layout, Bellandur Bangalore - 560103

Dear Bharath,

| am pleased to confirm your internship as a Game Developer at Red Panda Games, which
commenced on May 20th, 2024, and concluded on July 20th, 2024.

During your internship at Red Panda Games, you are very quick to grasp requirements and deliver
the functionality within time. Your contributions to our game development projects were
invaluable, and we greatly appreciate your hard work and dedication.

We are confident that the skills you honed during your time with us will be a solid foundation for
your future in game development. Please feel free to contact us if you need further information.

S Lekhaj Reddy, CEO

+91-8197233533
lekhaj123btmn@gmail.com

https://rpgamesstudio.com
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